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The office

Although our membership remains about the same, 
still we are glad to be able to report an increased 
average attendance at our meetings, which proves that 
the interest of the women of the congregation in our 
work is growing.

It will be seen by referring to the Treasurer’s Re­
port that the sum collected by the District Visitors is 
slightly less than last year, but not so much as to 
render it necessary for us to reduce the amounts giv 
to those for whom we specially ask help.

We have had in contemplation for years past the 
refurnishing of the vestry, but hitherto the want of 
funds has hampered us.
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However, in the early part 
of the year we decided to go on with the work (making 
it a special and separate object, and not appropriating 
any of the regular contributions for it), which has 
been completed at a cost of $109.84. Of this $55.80 
has been paid from the proceeds of the lecture given 
by Dr. Carson, of Detroit, on Dec. 4th, 1894. Our 
plans for the payment of the balance will be 
nounced later on, and we bespeak the help and sym­
pathy of the congregation in this connection.
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Although our beloved pastor was not long spared 
to us after this improvement was effected, still 
have the satisfaction of knowing that he approved of 
and was

we

very much pleased with the change. We


